
 

 
From: Sandra <scameron@vtvsba.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 11:10 AM 
To: Samuelson, Jennifer <Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov>; Kolbe, Tammy 
<Tammy.Kolbe@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Clare Wool <cwool@bsdvt.org>; sceglowski <sceglowski@vtvsba.org> 
Subject: Re: Request for quick phone call  
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize 
and trust the sender. 
Good morning, Jennifer, thank you so much for your time on Friday. As requested I am 
including Tammy Kolbe in this message. I am attaching more information; please note the 
following: 

• As proposed, the resolution that created a Task Force was amended at the Annual 
Membership Meeting in October, and it was approved by the membership.  

• Attached is the original proposal, which includes the whereas language. The 
approved resolution addressing the Task Force is I.O. 

•  

Please let me know if you have any questions. We look forward to continued partnership~ 
Sandra & Clare 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------- 
Sandra Cameron, M.Ed, MOTR/L, Associate Executive Director 
Pronouns: she/her/hers  (why) 
Vermont School Boards Association 
(802) 223-3580 x. 112 
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